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Wednesday 18th April 2018 

The Congo 

Diary Dates 

May 

Friday 4th 

 AAL Competition catch up 
match 

Sunday 6th 

 Fundraising BBQ at             
Bunnings Warehouse,        
Lidcombe 

Vol 20 Edition 6 

This weeks matches-                                                                             

Saturday 21st April                                                                               

Congo Kickers  at Phillips Park at 10am.    

 Meet at Phillips Park No Later than 9.45am. 

Under 6    vs Guildford McCredie (Red) at Everley Park,            

 Everley Rd, Sefton at 9am.                                          

 Meet at Everley Park No Later than 8.30am.  

Under 7 (Blue)  vs Guildford McCredie (Red)at Phillips Park at 9am                                                                                                                

 Meet at Phillips Park No Later than 8.30am. 

Under 7 (Gold)  vs OLQP(Blue) at Daniel St Park,                                   

 Daniel St, Greystanes at 10am.   

 Meet at Daniel St Park No Later than 9.30am.   

Under 9          vs Western Sydney Academy at Tom Uren Park, 

 Karani Ave, Guildford West at 10am.             

 Meet at Tom Uren Park No Later than 9.30am.                                                

Under 10   vs Guildford McCredie (Red) at Everley Park,            

 Everley Rd, Sefton at 12pm.                                          

 Meet at Everley Park No Later than 11.30am. 

Under 12-4    vs Greystanes FC at Phillips Park at 9am.                                                                                                      

 Meet at Phillips Park No Later than 8.30am 

Under 13-2    vs Wentworthville Uniting at Phillips Park at 10.05am.                                                                                                      

 Meet at Phillips Park No Later than 9.30am 

Under 15-2   Have a BYE 

Under 18-2   vs Wentworthville Uniting at Jones Park,                          

 Banks St, Mays Hill at 11am,                                               

 Meet at Jones Park No Later than 10.15am           

All Age Men       vs St Matthews (Black) at Green Up Park,                                                     

   Cecil Ave, Castle Hill at 1.15pm & 3.15pm.                                                                                                                                         

   Meet at Green Up Park No Later than 12.30pm.  

Sunday 22nd April,  

AAL- 4  vs Ponds FC at Ted Burge Sportsground (3),   

               Hollywood St, South Wentworthville at 11.55am.                           

   Meet at Ted Burge Sportsground No Later than 11.10am           

AAL- 5  Have a BYE 

mailto:james.may@lidcombechurchessoccer.com
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Canteen Open  
The canteen will be open every Saturday throughout the                                                                                      

season for ALL games at Phillips Park. 

Please make an effort to support your club by volunteering                                                                                 

some time to help serve or cook on the BBQ. 

All profits from the canteen go back to the club for                                                                                             

equipment purchases and trophies for presentation day. 

 

Wet Weather 

ALL GAMES ARE ON                                                                                                        

UNLESS YOU ARE NOTIFIED BY YOUR COACH OR MANAGER 

Do not assume that your game is cancelled or just stay home because it raining.  

If you are unsure contact your manager, coach or club secretary.  

It is disrespectful to your team and your coach to make your team                                                                              

play short of players because you do not wish to get a bit wet.  

 

 

 

 

 

Lidcombe CSC Member Protection 

If at any time you feel you have an issue that needs to be resolved you can see your coach or manager. 

If you feel unable to speak to them or feel that the issue has not been resolved you can                          

contact one of our Member Protection Officers-    

Lorraine Kratz (0418 235 623) 

Amanda Kratz (0458 788 787) 

Lorraine and Amanda can be found every Saturday in the canteen and will keep all issues confidential. 

Feel free to come to them with any issues relating to child protection, discrimination, harassment,                  

bullying or any other problem you may incur. 

mailto:james.may@lidcombechurchessoccer.com
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Please support the businesses that support your club- 

 Official Lidcombe CSC equipment and apparel supplier for 2018 season-  

NOTICE 

If you have any photos from the weekends games                                        

or would like to write a match report                                                     

simply email lidcongs@gmail.com                                                              

so the whole club can know how well                                                          

your team went on the weekend. 

Don’t leave it to the Coach or Manager every week,                               

they already do enough! 

SPONSORS WANTED 

Many of our junior and senior teams require sponsors for the upcoming season. 

Sponsorship packages are currently available. 

If your business is interested in becoming a sponsor                                                                 

please contact - 

Steven May– 0401 913 141 

mailto:james.may@lidcombechurchessoccer.com
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Results of Matches Played 14th April 2018. 

Under 6’s lost 1-7 to St Columbas (Black) at Phillips Park  

Goals- Uche Imoh (3), Joseph Azzi (2) 

Under 7’s Blue defeated Kings Old Boys 5-1 at Phillips Park 

Under 7’s Gold lost 3-5 to Guildford McCredie (White) at Phillips Park 

Goals- Abednego Birgen , Christopher LaRosa, Own Goal 

Under 9’s lost 1-2 to Wentworthville Uniting (Gold) at Phillips Park 

Under 10’s defeated St Columbas (Black) 20-0 at Phillips Park 

The Lidcombe Under 12 side played 
consistently well in this match, their 
passing, running and support play 
saw a number of shots made by 
them in the first ten minutes, which 
also saw some interesting decisions 
such as a Lidcombe player being 
called offside when directly receiving 
the ball from a throw-in. It was there-
fore not so surprising when the             
Newington team scored against the 
run of play with a (kick) pass that was 

made to a Newington player who was 
clearly offside.                                   
The Lidcombe side to their credit did 
not let this affect them, they kept up 
their style of play and the pressure, 
and a few minutes later the team was 
rewarded with the equaliser.                        
A throw in from JJ found Lachlan, he 
centred the ball to JC, who steered 
the ball into the back of the net.         
In the second half, with the score at 1
-1 the game became increasingly 

physical, with Lachlan leaving the 
field after the opposition discovered 
they could constantly target him 
without any consequence                   
(e.g. restart from drop-ball instead of 
a free kick as would normally apply). 
Again the team focussed on the 
game, and in doing so produced a 
great goal.                                               
A clearance from Kulpreet reached 
Zack, who brought the ball upfield 
before passing to Vithushan.   

This week saw the first match of the 

season for our Under 6 team with a 

few of the players taking the field for 

the first time, including a man of the 

match performance from Adi.           

The team showed plenty of             

excitement and energy with lots of 

running for most of the first half. This 

ended up being the team’s downfall 

however, when one of the quicker 

and more skilled players from St 

Columbas (Black) was able to dribble 

the ball through our tiring defence 

for a few brilliant individual goals. 

This left the score at half time to be  

0 – 4 which was a true reflection of 

their first half dominance.                   

With our kick off for the second half 

there was a chance for the team to 

grab a goal back! Brilliant passing 

from Olivia and Zachary resulted in 

Zachary having our first shot for the 

match.                                                       

Despite missing this chance, Zachary 

stayed up field and intercepted the 

goal kick and scored a well-earned 

goal for his efforts.                             

Unfortunately, this was the only goal 

we scored for the game due to the 

team running themselves tired.                

A special mention to our goal keeper 

and captain for the match (Rithul)  

who had many brilliant goal line 

saves from very strong shots.                 

This leaves plenty of areas for            

improvement and promise for the 

team who kept defending until the 

final whistle with passing and          

defending being key areas of focus 

for training this week.  

Goals- Sachin Barath 

Goals- Cooper Smith (13), Alexander Kim (3), Kyrill Zubkov (3), Freno Agen (1) 

Under 12’s defeated Newington Gunners 2-1 at Phillips Park 

mailto:james.may@lidcombechurchessoccer.com
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Goals- Daniel Pham, Kennu Challenger, Kenny Yin 

Under 18’s defeated Greystanes FC 3-0 at Phillips Park 

Goals- Henry Hung, Tom Ryan 

Under 15’s lost 2-5 to Pendle Hill (White) at Phillips Park 

Under 13’s had a BYE 

The ball was then forwarded to JC, 

centred back to Vithushan, then JC 

again, a perfect pass was made to 

Joel who burst past the last                   

Newington defender and made a 

straight run to goal. He then scored 

with a kick over the Newington keep-

er. Joel's first goal for Lidcombe was a 

great effort both by him and by the 

team.                                               Lid-

combe deserved this win as they 

played a better and fairer game. 

The Under 13’s team played a friend-

ly match against an Auburn FC Under 

12 team who also had a BYE.             

Unfortunately only 9 players turned 

up for Lidcombe which resulted in a 

big loss.                                                                    

The coach put in a HUGE effort to 

organize this match for the team. It is 

extremely disappointing that people 

can not be bothered turning up or 

informing the coach or manager that 

they cannot make it.                                                

All Age Men Reserve Grade lost 0-1 to Kings Old Boys (White) at Phillips Park 

All Age Men First Grade lost 2-4 to Kings Old Boys (White) at Phillips Park 

Goals- Matthew Hyde, Marcus Pinson 

Results of Matches Played 15th April 2018. 

All Age Ladies Div 5 lost 1-12 to Oakville United at Binalong Oval 

Goals- Amber Gunn 

All Age Ladies Div 4 defeated Plumpton Oakhurst 5-3 at Hanna Reserve 

As with the previous outing, this 
match started with the opposition 
establishing a lead before the         
Lidcombe team (with ten players on 
the field) could set up any sort of 
rhythm. With a strong gusty wind 
making the path of ball occasionally 
unpredictable, Plumpton first scored 
from a free kick straight into goal, 
then again after a good attacking play 
saw their striker put the ball past the 
keeper.                                                      
Lidcombe did get on the scoreboard 
in the first half with a goal to Felicia, 

but Plumpton responded to make it 3
-1.                                                                
In the second half the wind abated 
and the game turned around. With a 
full team plus one reserve, and aided 
by their strong defensive line,                
Lidcombe worked out how to get the 
ball forward to their strikers, who 
had the strength, stamina,                   
determination and skills to put away 
four unanswered goals against a         
tiring opposition. With a hat trick of 
goals (3) to Felicia and two goals to 
Jariatu (Jay Jay) this fight back to win 

was something special, and was great 
to watch.                                                   
If in their upcoming games the team 
can also play their first half in the 
same way as they have been playing 
in the second half, they will be a 
force to be reckoned with in the  
competition. 

mailto:james.may@lidcombechurchessoccer.com
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REGISTRATION FEES  
   Congo Kickers-     $50                                                                             
   Under 6 to 7-     $80                                                                                                
   Under 8 to 9-     $140                                                                    
            Under 10 to 11-    $160                                                                                         
   Under 12 to 18-    $185                                                                                       
   All Age Ladies-     $250                                                                                               
   All Age Ladies (Full time student)-  $200                                                                                              
   All Age Men-     $330                                                                                                             
   All Age Men (Full time student)-  $280     

**Family discounts apply** 

Once registered, players can direct deposit the appropriate fee into the club account- 

Account Name- Lidcombe Churches Soccer Club                                                                                           

BSB- 032-074                                                                                                                                                                

Account Number- 58 1967 

Be sure to include the players name in the reference details! 

Reminder TO ALL 

PLAYERS 

 All players MUST wear shin pads 

at training and in ALL games 

 Players MUST bring a drink    

bottle to training and games.  

Lidcombe CSC is on facebook.               

Like our page to keep up to date with the 

latest club information.                                  

Lidcombe CSC- Lidcombe Congs  

mailto:james.may@lidcombechurchessoccer.com
http://www.lidcombechurchessoccer.com/
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Training Arrangements 2018 

TEAM  Training Time   Coach   Manager 

Under 6   Wednesday     Matthew May   Donna Batchelor 

   5.30pm to 6.30pm   0423 398 974   0404 353 776 

 

Under 7   Wednesday    Mathew James   VACANT                   

(Gold)   5.30pm to 6.30pm   0405 297 983 

 

Under 7   Wednesday    Ken James    Peter Azzi                   

(Blue)   5.30pm to 6.30pm   0478 887 438 

 

Under 9   Wednesday    Bejoy Corraya   Steven May   

   5.30pm to 6.30pm   0433 941 135   0401 913 141 

              

Under 10  Tuesday     Trent Smith   VACANT     

   5.30pm to 6.30pm   0434 596 062 

 

Under 12  Tuesday     Wasyl Prytouliak   David Miller                   

   6pm to 7pm    04202 578 871   0418 209 995 

 

Under 13  Tuesday     Patrick May   Hong Tan Yoon                            

   5.30pm to 6.30pm   0478 148 081   0403 505 625 

 

Under 15  Tuesday     Dermott Ryan   VACANT  

   5.30pm to 6.30pm   0416 368 348     

 

Under 17  Wednesday    John Mylonas   VACANT   

   6pm to 7.30pm    0413 107 039 

 

AAL (5)   Tuesday     Steven May   Donna Batchelor 

   7pm to 8pm    0401 913 141   0404 353 776 

AAL (4)   Tuesday     Chau Tran   Shai Fenech  

   7pm to 8pm    0478 499 299   0439 941386 

 

AAM   Tuesday     Trent  Smith    Wasyl Prytouliak 

   6.30pm to 8pm    0434 596 062   04202 578 871  
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